
Wednesday Ladies Day Golf League 

Juniper Hill Golf Course 

June 21, 2017 

League Administrator, Ruth Hinkle opened the meeting. 

Ruth recognized those who had birthdays in June and welcomed visitors. Prayer requests and concerns 

were received.  

Minutes from the May 17, 2017 and financial reports were motioned by Michele Brown and second by 

Connie Wiard to be accepted.  Motion carried. 

Juniper Report by Shirley Rodgers: 

Invitations would be sent out next week. 

Food committee had been assigned. 

Registration fee would remain the same. 

Insulated cups were selected as the gift. They would be for sale to anyone not playing for $13.78. 

Committee would decide on gift cards or money for the winners. 

A request was make for donations from the ladies leagues for the bathroom supplies/furnishings. Also 

the monies from the 50/50 pot could be used to help with donations.  

 

OLD BUSINESS: 

Fairways were being work on.  

Glenda Abrams gave out awards for the away play. 

Per Kirk players need 5 scores to establish handicapped from the Family tees 

   

NEW BUSINESS: 

No new business was discussed.  

 

Meeting adjourn. 

 

Carol Payton, Secretary 


